
 
 

Our Sick:  Bailey Delaney, Pat Thornton,  Bernadette Moloney, Dennis 

Dodd                                                                                                      

Anniversaries occurring in June: Glad Scanlon, Monica Flemming, 

Kevin Hession, Pat Dundon, Tony Tregea, Brian Maslin, Brian 

Freeman, Jan Vogels, Marjorie Martin, Hendrieka Lathouwers, 

Valda McKenzie 

To receive the bulletin by email please contact the office or email your name and 
email address to timboon@ballarat.catholic.org.au to be added to the list or to add 
someone else to the list. 

Praying with Pope Francis   Each month, the Pope puts forward a prayer intention and asks 
Catholics around the world to join him in prayer.  These intentions cover all sorts of areas of 
life, encouraging faith, renewing hope and calling us to loving service.  Praying each month 
‘The Pope Video’ forms part of the Pope’s Worldwide Prayer Network – view at 
www.thepopevideo.org.  Pope’s intention for June:  June universal intention for evangelisa-
tion – the beauty of marriage:  Let us pray for young people who are preparing for marriage 
with the support of a Christian community:  May they grow in love, with generosity, faithful-
ness and patience.  

             

Timboon 

June 13th                  

Assembly of Word & 

Communion 

June 20th 

Mass 9:00am 

June 27th                  

Assembly of Word & 

Communion 

Welcome  K  Currell N McKinnon L Tregea 

Leaders A Vogels  R Hoffmann  E & T O’Connor 

Statue J Delaney K Currell C & P Martin 

Reader J McInerney L McInerney A Vogels 

POF C Marr R Hoffmann A Vogels 

E.M.H.C. C Bullen  J McInerney 

Bulletin  Denney Family Denney Family Denney Family 

Slides P Nicholson P Nicholson P Nicholson 

             

Simpson 

June 13th                  

Assembly of Word & 

Communion 

June 20th 

Closed 

June 27th                  

Assembly of Word & 

Communion 

Plenary Council Prayer Campaign: People across the country are invited to participate in 
the “Fan the Flame” prayer campaign leading up to the first assembly of the Fifth Plenary 
Council of Australia. The assembly starts on October 3. Campaign materials include re-
sources for personal and communal prayer, reflections, musical suggestions and multime-
dia content.  Find the resources at www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au/fantheflame/ 

Dear Friends; The gospel contains two parables: the scattered seed growing of itself 
and the mustard seed. What is common between the two? Both speak of small and 
insignificant seeds. But when they sprout and grow, these smallest of seeds become 
the largest of plants. The parables tell us about how the kingdom of God grows in the 
heart of human beings. They explain the nature of God’s kingdom. They show us how 
God’s Kingdom begins in an ordinary circumstance and matures gradually in the 
course of time. It tells us at least two things. First one, a big thing comes from small 
beginning. The ordinary can become a special one. Even if we are small or insignifi-
cant, we are valuable in God’s eyes. Whatever we have, no matter how ordinary we 
are, we can offer ourselves and contribute a lot towards God’s Kingdom. Whatever 
we are, unskilled or average, God can uses us to make a difference. In God’s eyes 
no one is unnoticed or forgotten. Everyone is special and important. Second one is; 
growth, change or improvement is a law of life. We cannot remain where we are, pas-
sive or stagnant. But not to go forward or not to progress, means is to go backward. 
We can grow and shine. We can achieve and improve. We should neither resign to 
our condition nor rely on luck. We can be better and we can give our best.  God never 
leaves us or gives up on us. He gives everything we need to move forward in life and 
grow in God’s grace. Go even moves people to help us. God always gives us fresh 
hope, another chance and new opportunities so that we can grow and renew our 
lives. So let us take the opportunity that God’s gives us to grow in our faith journey 
and shine or radiate the light of Christ to the people who are not part of the kingdom 
of God.  -Neville 
 
This Message came from Bishop Paul: 
Hello Everyone,The Victorian Government has announced an easing of COVID    
restrictions to take effect from midnight on Thursday June 10. The following           
provisions will apply in regional Victoria. Religious gatherings and ceremonies 
will be permitted for up to 75 people per venue, with a density quotient of 1 person 
per 4 square metres. Funerals will be permitted with no more than 75 people       
attending, plus those necessary to conduct the funeral. Weddings will be permitted 
with no more than 20 people (including the two persons being married, the celebrant 
and two witnesses).Face coverings must still be carried at all times. Face coverings 
must be worn inside the church and must also be worn outdoors where 1.5 metres 
distancing cannot be maintained.  

There will be no restrictions on travel within regional Victoria. 

God bless you all.  Bishop Paul 

Communion To The Sick. 

If you are sick and would like to receive communion at home please call parish     

secretary on  

http://www.thepopevideo.org
http://www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au/fantheflame/


 


